
PORTS REGULATOR OF SOUTH AFRICA 
Invitation to Public Consultations on the 

National Port Authority's  
Tariff Application for 2019/20 - 2021/22 

On 01 August 2018, the National Ports Authority submitted its tariff application to the Ports
Regulator of South Africa for the 2019/20 - 2021/22 financial year.  

Copies of the application may be obtained from the Regulator’s website:
www.portsregulator.org or 

alternatively, the NPA's website: www.transnetnationalportsauthority.net  

An invitation is hereby extended to port users and interested parties to attend
public hearings on the NPA's tariff application for 2019/20 - 2021/22.  

 
Event Details: 

14 September 2018: Garden Court Marine Parade (Durban) 
17 September 2018: Emperors Palace Hotel (Johannesburg) 
18 September 2018: Protea Hotel Marriott (Port Elizabeth) 

19 September 2018: The Pepperclub Hotel (Cape Town) 
 

Events commence at 09h00 and end at 13h00 
Registration is mandatory, registration forms to be sent to

eventsregistration@portsregulator.org 

Port users and stakeholders are invited to submit comments on the Tariff Application 
Written submissions should be addressed to:  

The Chairman, Ports Regulator, Private Bag X54322, Durban, 4000 or  
11th Floor, The Marine Building, 22 Dorothy Nyembe Street, Durban, 4001.  

Contact person: Mr. Phakade Sicwebu Tel.: (031) 365 7800 
 E-mail: comments@portsregulator.org or Fax: 031 365 7858 

All comments to be submitted by Friday, 12 October 2018 


